
Room 311 Reflections
Learning in Harmony, Growing with Love

A Quick Message From Mr. Bleke

Important Dates

Reminders/ Tips/ Home Help A Note of Inspiration

Reach me by calling the school, or emailing me at
joshua.bleke@tljacademy.org

“Together, we are composing a future filled with hope and
learning!”

For the Month of:

-Week of September 15 will be our 
first iLearn checkpoint.

-Our next 2 hour delay is September 
30th.

-We are on the same team! I am here for 
you! If you need me to call or want to set up 
a meeting about your scholar, just write me 
a note in your scholars planner, or send me 
an email 

🙂

-Some of our young people need help with 
practicing their multiplication facts outside 
of school. Ask them how that’s going!
-Please help ensure your scholar is in 
school and well rested. We cover a lot in 5th 
grade, so it is difficult to catch back up.

Every single one of you has 
something incredible and special to 
bring to the world! Believe it! Find it! 
You are all amazing in your own 
way!

We are wrapping up 
“comparing and 
contrasting story elements”. 
We are going back to 
“inference” and then a deep 
dive into “theme.”

We are finishing up our unit on 
“volume”. Next we will be digging 
deep into “decimals!”

We are currently studying “The Earth 
System” unit, focusing first on 
Earth’s water system.

We are learning about early 
human arrival in the Americas, 
culture, early government and 
economy, as well as the 
constitutional amendments.

We are finishing personal narratives, 
and will start opinion essays.

September,2015

Hello families !! We are 5 weeks in and
off to a great start ! Thank you for

allowing me to be a part ofyour
childs

life! They are a blessing
to me !! It is

going to be ana
someyear !!

-Mr.Blaken

Dur. Blake


